Dear Kindergarten Families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	We hope that all of you are well, healthy and keeping safe. Enclosed is a packet of activities meant to last for several weeks, take your time, we put it together with a lot of love and care to keep little Kindergarten hands and minds busy.
	If you can try and get outside to take a walk, play and enjoy the beauty of spring time.
	There are also some good online resources as well:
Cincinnati Zoo at 3 o’clock on their home page has a new animal and activity each day beginning March 16th.
Free Art Lessons on line: makepaducah.com
gonoodle.com has a great website to get moving!
www.scholastic.com/learningathome    also has free activities.
We miss you all and hope to see you very soon!

      With Love, Peace and Happiness,
         Pentucket Lake School Kindergarten Teachers
